Steven Seee

From: Ellen Lynch <lynchellen@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, March 18, 2025 8:57 AM

To: House State Government and Elections Committee
Subject: support H-5515,

Dear committee members,

I'am writing to express my full support of bill H-5515. This will help provide full representation of all eligible voters in RI.

Best regards,
Ellen

Sent from my iPhone



